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March 10, 2013

TO: Honorable Tryon D. Lewis, Chair, House Committee On Judiciary & Civil Jurisprudence
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1188 by Thompson, Senfronia (Relating to limiting the liability of persons who

employ persons with criminal convictions.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Civil Practice and Remedies Code, Chapter 142, to limit liability for an
employer premises owner or contractor solely for negligently hiring a person convicted of a
criminal offense and includes circumstances in which the limitation of liability does not apply.

Multiple agencies including the Office of the Attorney General (OAG), the Office of Court
Administration (OCA) and the Department of Public Safety (DPS), and various regulatory
agencies indicate no significant fiscal impact and that any costs associated with the bill could be
absorbed within each agency’s existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 302 Office of
the Attorney General, 329 Real Estate Commission, 405 Department of
Public Safety, 450 Department of Savings and Mortgage Lending, 451
Department of Banking, 452 Department of Licensing and Regulation,
454 Department of Insurance, 456 Board of Plumbing Examiners, 457
Board of Public Accountancy, 464 Board of Professional Land Surveying,
503 Texas Medical Board, 504 Texas State Board of Dental Examiners,
507 Texas Board of Nursing, 508 Board of Chiropractic Examiners, 512
Board of Podiatric Medical Examiners, 513 Funeral Service Commission,
514 Optometry Board, 515 Board of Pharmacy, 520 Board of Examiners of
Psychologists, 533 Executive Council of Physical Therapy &
Occupational Therapy Examiners

LBB Staff: UP, CL, JI, JJO, KKR

Page 1 of 1


